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In support to Sen.

Legarda’s advocacy...
ﬁ INDIGENOUS TREE PLANTIN

TSU Key OfﬁCIaIS \ J i TN RS { Tarlac State University (

supports

artiCi ate in " ey E &\ Senator Loren Legarda’s ‘
plndigepnous ‘ ' & Mo’rhérdl‘ilgr?l'?(l’:ryo?gcﬁon il

Tree Planting SRR N o Compn.

Ruth Hazel A. Galang
Technical Staff, OPAI

With the leadership of the:
University President Dr. Myrna Q.: Vo Fe
Mallari, Tarlac State University Vice: Hiiiied ¥ ﬁ\\ [ N
Presidents, Directors, Deans and : I””I””I .

Unit Heads join the Indigenous Tree : HHHf
Planting activity at the TSU San Isidro : ‘
Campus on July 22.

This activity is in consonance :
to the advocacy of Sen. Loren Legarda :
on Mother Earth Protection.

Narra trees were planted beside
the fence of the San Isidro campus:
while Mahogany trees were planted : W
behind the College of Computer: B
Science (CCS) Building. :
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The seminar instilled awareness to General
Services Personnel regarding 5S as a methodology
in the workplace to help them create visually-
oriented, clean, organized and properly arranged
workplace to facilitate greater productivity, safety
and quality. It was held on July 7, 2017, Friday,
8:00-12 noon at TSU Main AVR. It was offered by
Environmental Management System (EMS) in
coordination with HRMDU and the speaker was
Engr. Michelle D. Rivera, EMS Head. There were
lectures, video presentations, question and answer,
and hands-on conducted that helped acquire the
objective of the seminar. It was attended by sixty-
two (62) participants.
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Human Resource Management & Development Unit

Banic Safety on Scaffolding, £lectrical,
Hand-Powened Joola & Hot Wonka

Resource Speaker: July 07, 2017
Engr. Dion B. Rombaoa, Jr. 1:00 - 5:00 PM
Safety Officer III TSU Main AVR

Basic Safety on “Scaffolding,
Electrical, Hand Powered Tools
& Hot Works “

The training aimed to deepen the knowledge
of Physical Plant Personnel on Basic Safety on
“Scaffolding, Electrical, Hand Powered Tools &
Hot Works “. It was arranged for them to acquire
knowledge on how to protect themselves from
risk or injury and ensure their safety as they
accomplish their duties and responsibilities. It
was held on July 7, 2017, Friday, 1:00- 5:00 pm at
TSU Main AVR. It was conducted by Engr. Dion
B. Rombaoa Jr, Safety Officer lll, he provided
lectures, video presentations and answered the
queries of the participants. It was attended by
twenty-five (25) participants.
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Human Resor ment Office
" gement & D'Velopmem Unit

Baaic Safety on Scaffoldi i
ng, £lectnical,
Hand-Powened TJoola & Elat lilimlii

Resource Speaker:
Engr. Dion B. Rombaoa. Jr.

July 07, 2017
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flealth, Jafely, Environment and
Qualily Kisk Assessmenf

The Seminar helped the Deans,
Directors, Office Heads, Chairpersons and
Division Heads identify and be familiarized
with hazards and risks. It also helped them
conduct hazard and risk assessment. It

was held on July 4, 2017 (Batch 1) and July K ’? H =“AA -!t W
5, 2017(Batch 2), 8:00 am -5:00 pm. It was % "" |

offered by (OHSEC), the resource speaker E : oV
for batch 1 was Mr. Juvie Dela Cruz and ’ Q{J
for batch 2 was Mr. Dante L. Calapatia. o L

They both conducted lectures, video

presentation, question and answer, hazard
and risk assessment, group activities and ;
workshop. On July 4, 2017 (Batch 1), there b, B e L & : i

were fifty (50) attendees and on July 5,
2017(Batch 2), there were forty-two (42)
attendees.




July 2017

Gender Sensitivity (Driesitation
The seminar provided
awareness on gender sensitivity
and key concepts on gender and
development as supported by R.A.
8760 (General Appropriations Act)
to all Newly Hired Employee and
Lecturers from September 2015-
Present. It was conducted on July
20, 2017, Thursday, 8:00-12:00 noon
for batch 1 and 1:00-5:00 pm for
batch 2. It was offered by Center
for Gender and Development in
cooperation with HRMDU. For Batch
1, the speaker was Ms. Suzanne P.
Cruz, Research Assistant Il of GAD
and for batch 2 was Ms. Ninez B.
Tulo, Assistant Professor 3 of OIA.
They both conducted lectures, group
activities and workshops. For batch
1, it was attended by forty-two (42)
participants and for batch 2, by
seventeen (17) participants.
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TSU establishes
GAD Resource Pool of Experts

Suzanne P. Cruz
Research Assistant ll/Instrutor |

With the increasing number of
requests for capacity-building activities
within and outside the university, the
Center for Gender and Development
(CGAD) invited faculty and personnel of
the Tarlac State University who are willing
to be a part of the GAD Resource Pool.

Twenty faculty members and
personnel from various colleges and
offices committed on becoming a member
of GAD Resource Pool of Experts and
attended the first Trainer’s Training on
August 2, 2017 at the Main AVR.

The training aims to provide the
participants an understanding of key
concepts in Gender and Development;
to enable them to identify gender biases
resulting to gender issues; to develop
individual awareness and sensitivity in
perceiving gender issues in the university
and the community; and to develop their

confidence to do their work as gender
advocates.

“I've been a director of GAD for
more than a decade already. When GAD
started, I did not know what to do. I
invited speakers from other universities to
conduct trainings in TSU. I also attended
trainings and studies concepts in GAD.
Until such time that I am capable of
understanding GAD Concepts. GAD is
from womb to tomb, so its scope is wide...
As gender advocates, I hope you will be an
instrument to attain our vision and goals”
CGAD Director, Dr. Rita E. Pulmano
explained.

At the end of the seminar, the
participants agreed on cascading their
knowledge to their respective colleges
and offices and committed on conducting
at least one GAD activity per semester
as part of their advocacy in Gender and
Development.




